
 

Request for Photos and Videos for the Discover Corrections Website 

The Discover Corrections project team needs your help—we need photos and videos 
that focus on community corrections, institution, and jail staff making a positive 
difference within our multicultural world that we can feature on the Discover 
Corrections Website. 

Discover Corrections, funded by the Bureau of Justice Assistance, and being developed by APPA, ACA, 
AJA and CIPP will establish a central location on the Internet for job-seekers and students to learn 
about entry and advanced level careers in corrections, locate job opportunities available in correctional 
agencies nationwide, and enhance strategies to improve the effectiveness and retention of 
correctional employees.  Specifically, it will be a comprehensive, user-friendly website that provides 
information about corrections careers; provides in-depth accurate information that describes the real 
content of jobs in corrections provided by those who do the job every day; identifies qualifications for 
corrections careers; discusses second career options; provides information for those pursuing 
Associate or Bachelor’s degrees in criminal justice and other related majors and enables recruiters to 
share that information; and connects interested persons to job opens. 

The newly created logo and tagline “Extraordinary Choices, Extraordinary Rewards” sends a strong, 
positive and inviting message to those seeking employment in the corrections field.  

Please look through your stock of photos, or go out and take some pictures that depict the positive 
side of the corrections profession.  We want the photos and videos we use on the website to enhance 
the image of our profession to our future colleagues and to the community we serve. 

Please Sign the Release, then Send us your Photos or Videos! 

Online >> Agree to this release form and then you will be taken to a place to upload your photos. 

Fax/Mail or email >> Print, fill and mail the PDF release form. Please send your videos and photos in 
digital format with the highest resolution possible to Kevin Sweeney ksweeney@csg.org. If you have 
questions, please contact Mary Ann Mowatt at 859-420-4305 or via email at mmowatt@csg.org. 
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